Rafi Miah

From: Spatial Planning <SpatialPlanning@tfl.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 March 2022 11:56

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Spatial Planning; Jennifer Dawson

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/2290/P
Attachments: M3D7E8A.DOC

For the attention of Jennifer Dawson
Application ref: 2021/2290/P
Thank you for consulting TfL on this application, copy attached.

Having assessed the proposals, we can confirm that TfL has no comments to make on this planning application.
Please contact us if you consider that there are any strategic as opposed to local transport issues raised by this case.

Regards

Spatial Planning | City Planning
Transport for London
Level 9, 5 Endeavour Square, Westfield Avenue, Stratford E20 1JN

During these unprecedented times we aim to provide our usual planning service with our team working remotely.
Where possible we will replace our face-to-face pre application service and other meetings with video and
conference calling. Please continue to contact us by email and mobile phone. As we will continue to monitor
SpatialPlanning@tfl.gov.uk please always cc in this address as well as send direct to individuals. Please do not rely
upon sending by post or courier only




